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Year 11 Parents Evening – 24th November 2022  

Dear Parent / Carer,  

On Thursday 24th of November we are inviting all Year 11 Parents / Carers into 
school to meet with subject teachers. This is a great opportunity for you to get an 
update on how your child is doing in each subject they are studying. This parents 
evening is at a critical time as GCSE exams are fast approaching.  

The evening will help you to support your child moving towards the revision and 
examination season. If you have any questions, this evening is a great opportunity to 
get them answered.  

As well as subject based appointments, slots will also be available to see our school 
SENCO/Safeguarding Lead and Deputy Head (Mr Gallagher) and also our Head of 
Year 11 (Mr.Brennan). We are also planning for some careers / further education 
organisations to attend on the evening to support Your child and yourself plan 
towards the next level of education and future career.  

To book your appointment(s) with subject teachers and any pastoral staff please 
contact Reception on 01274 723439 to choose an available time slot.  

Appointments will be running from 4:00pm to 6:00pm. Please book early to ensure 
you get the appointment times you want.  

Yours sincerely,  

Jane Hobbs 

Acting Principal 

One In A Million Free School  

 
 
 


